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Hall County School Nutrition is excited to announce that meals at no
cost will continue through June 30, 2022. While we are offering meals
at no cost, a la carte (individual) items, may be purchased through a
student's My Payments Plus account.

If your student is participating in Virtual Academy, HALL m[j.

check out our website for detailed instructions on how COUNTY
to order your meals for school year 2022. VIRTWAIL

What's a Lunch Box Buddy? I'm so glad you asked! If your student
brings lunch from home, he/she can still pick up 3 items (must include
1/2 cup fruits or vegetables) at no cost.

Summer Fruit Spotlight: Peaches are in season! Peaches are as
healthy as they are tasty. The high vitamin C content in
peaches help boost the immune system. Check out your local
farmer's market for peaches this summer!
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